May 25,1995

On May 25, 1995 the Middlesex Governing Body met in special session for the purpose of holding a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 1995-1996. Members present were Mayor Lewis, Commissioners David Jordan, Issac Lewis, Bascoe Lewis and Naomi Powell. Commissioner Jerry Daniel was absent. Mayor Lewis called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m..

Mayor Lewis declared the meeting open for the Public Hearing, however there were no citizens present. Budget Officer & Clerk Bissette stated that she had failed to move the Mortex Funds into the General Fund as the CPA recommended in last years audit, and Commissioner Isaac Lewis told her to make that change before posting the budget for public inspection.

Being no citizens present, Commissioner Jordan moved to end the hearing at 4:30 p.m. and to adjourn the meeting.

Peggy Bissette, Town Clerk

Mayor Harvey Lewis
Commissioners
David Jordan
Bascoe Lewis
Naomi Powell
Isaac Lewis